
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. 
Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

              Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

                 Adoration : Fenor Church every Friday 11.00 a.m. to 12 noon. 

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €355.87                       

Envelopes €549.60. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    24th November            

2019 

Table Quiz                                                                                                                                                
Thursday Nov 28th at 9.00 pm in Harneys                                                                                                         

Please support the ‘Winter Warmer Draw’ in aid of the Dunhill Community Hall.  
Tickets €5 each, three for €10. Great prizes, draw will take place in Harney’s at the Quiz 

Thanks to all involved. 

The Annual Collection for the Society of St Vincent de Paul is being taken up before 

Mass in both churches of Dunhill and Fenor, Saturday 7th & Sunday 8th December.              

As demand for assistance continues the society are hopeful donations will be as gener-

ous as possible. We thank you for your loyal and generous support over the years and 

once again ask you to donate as generously as possible to help those in greatest need 

in our parish.  

Christmas is just around the corner so a visit to the                             

Fenor Sale of Work next Sunday 1st December is a must. 

Starting with Santa who will arrive at 2.00 pm. to meet all the 

children. Then the spinner will commence at 3.00 pm with fabu-

lous gifts to be won including Christmas cakes, toys, household 

goods and many more fantastic prizes. The raffle for the Fenor 

hamper valued at €1500 will take place at 5.00 pm on the day. 

Come along to a great afternoon and support your community. 

All are welcome. 

Silent Night “Silent Night - the story of the Christmas Peace Truce” with the Island 
of Ireland Peace Choir and The Dublin High Hopes Choir, promises to be a very special 
evening. Musical Director: Dr. Phil Brennan. This takes place in the Sacred Heart 
Church, The Folly on  Saturday, 30th November at 8:00pm.                                                         
This is the first time the Peace Choir brings this concert to Waterford having performed 
it in Messines, Belgium and Christ Church Dublin since 2014. Admission free.                                                   

Farewell We bid a fond farewell to our  permanent Deacon, Rev. Brendan Gal-

lagher, who has taken up a new appointment in the parishes of Newtown and Bal-

lyduff.                                      Brendan was with us for the past two years since his 

ordination and we thank him for his dedication to the parishioners of Dunhill, Fenor, 

Tramore and Carbally, during his time among us. His ministry included assisting at 

the altar and proclaiming the                      Gospel, preaching, celebrating baptisms, 

conducting prayer services, along with Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. Bren-

dan also provided valuable assistance with the training of our altar servers. We pray 

for him and wish him every blessing as he settles into his new appointment.  

Antoinette Dilworth RSJ will present an Advent Reflection 
entitled 

“Connecting to the Invisible Force within each one of us and 
within all creation”.                                                                                       

On Thursday 28th November, at 7.30 pm                                                                                                    
Followed be light refrestments. All are welcome. 

We welcome at Mass in Dunhill next Sunday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and Fenor 

schools who are preparing for their Confirmation next year. The parish program 

‘Confirming Our Children’  will be involved in the liturgy at Mass.                                        

Please remember these children and their families at this time.  

Saturday, November 23rd  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.  Novena 8.                               

Sunday, November 24th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  Novena 9.                                                                                              

Pray for Nellie Murphy, Mary Power & Julia Halley 

and also Eoghan Keating                                                                          

Saturday, November 30th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                           

Sunday, December 1st Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for James & Philomena Daniels                                                           

Accept what is, let go of what was and have faith in what will be! 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

